The Village Board Meeting of the Village of Brownville was held on June 8, 2021, at 7:00 P.M. in the Board Room at the Brown Mansion, Brownville, NY.

Present:		Mayor Connor				Steve Mott - Trustee
			Leo Thompson - Trustee		Bob Goutremout – Trustee
                                    Mike Walrath - Trustee

Also Present:		Bill Pickett - Superintendent		Steve & Kristen Adams
			Sean Herron				Amber Klusacek – Deputy Clerk
			Dylan Dean

	
Mayor Connor led the pledge of allegiance and called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. 

Steve and Kristen Adams would like refuse to be picked up at Adam’s Farm (300 Pike Street).  They live in the village but have never needed refuse pickup until now.  The Board has agreed to add this address (3 units) to our weekly refuse pick-up.

Sean Herron would like the Village to send the Firehall a letter requesting them to cut down the brush around the back of the firehall.  Clerk West will send a letter. 

Superintendent Pickett discussed the Town of Brownville and the employee shortage they have.  A motion was made by Trustee Walrath, seconded by Trustee Mott for our employees to help the Town out when possible. All were in favor, carried.

Mayor Connor inquired about the wells. Superintendent Pickett informed the Board that the wells are low for this time of year. Mayor Connor received a letter from Dave Zembiec, Chief Executive Officer for JCIDA.  They are hoping to develop the area located by the Watertown Airport and are looking to hook up to our sewer.  The Board does not want to allow this.  

Mayor Connor and the Board reviewed the bank statements, cancelled checks and bills. Trustee Thompson made a motion, seconded by Trustee Goutremout to pay the audited bills abstract 6A $54, 490.38 and adjourn at 7:25 pm.  All were in favor, carried.



  
Respectfully submitted,



Annette West, RMC
Village Clerk-Treasurer
	
